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PROJECT: 2024 Citywide Traffic Signal Interconnect 

            
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 2024 Citywide Traffic Signal Interconnect project: 
 
Steiger Construction Inc.      $428,475.00 
 
Chippewa Concrete Services      $560,351.82 
 
Kramer Service Group      $631,652.00 
 
      
The City Engineer recommends rejecting the bids for the 2024 Citywide Traffic Signal 
Interconnect project as being over budget. 
 

       
 

Matthew Gallager 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
      


